From: Islands2050

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 9:12 AM

To: Islands2050

Subject: FW: Islands Trust Programs Committee.

From:

Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 6:27 AM

To: Russ Hotsenpiller <<u>rhotsenpiller@islandstrust.bc.ca</u>>; David Marlor <<u>dmarlor@islandstrust.bc.ca</u>>;

Peter Luckham <pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca>

Cc: Laura Patrick < lpatrick@islandstrust.bc.ca >; Peter Grove < pgrove@islandstrust.bc.ca >

Subject: Islands Trust Programs Committee.

June 20, 2021

TheTrust Programs Committee June 15,2021

TO: Mr. Hotsenpiller - Mr. Marlor – Mr. Luckham

c.c. Ms. Patrick – Mr. Grove

I note the anxious tone expressed in this meeting about the extensive and costly consultation and staff resources that have gone into preparation of a concept that includes sharing of Private Docks in the Trust Policy Statement.

Mr. Luckham, for instance, wants to "Welcome indigenous people home back to the Islands".

May I respectfully interject that If Mr. Hotsenpiller and Mr. Marlor controlled the Islands Trust Bylaw Compliance & Enforcement harassment of First Nations and allowed Native Rights to be exercised on their Private Property (Tsilhqot'in and Delgamuukw), a more welcome scenario would be created.
Mr. Luckham also wants to see 'Silence as a characteristic to be respected'.
I respectfully point out that Mr. Luckham, Mr. Malor and Mr. Hotsenpillar have received notice of the Noise Nuisance precipitated by the Salt Spring Island Gun Club in a residential area for years and have ignored the problem.
The BC Supreme Court has criticized Local Government for this laxity.
Taxpayers have invested thousands of dollars legally installing private docks. Removal of the privacy right will warrant compensation amounting to millions of dollars.
Have the planners budgeted for this eventuality?
A more practical and effective expenditure of taxes by the Islands Trust governing body is required.
Respectfully,
Brian Milne